

# 2ND GRADE NEWSLETTER

Week of: 1/22/2023

### **Announcements**

Past year yearbooks and yard signs are available for purchase in the office.
 As the weather is getting colder, please make sure your child is bringing a winter coat, hat, and gloves

 Snow gear is optional, but students will need extra shoes to wear for class. Snow boots are not to be worn inside the classroom.

 Slushies will be every other Wed. We will have a slushy day this upcoming week.
 Continue working on basic math facts at home.



## **Upcoming events:**

	1/25 Reading MAP Testing
$\bigcirc$	1/30 Math MAP Testing
$\bigcirc$	2/2 Early Dismissal @1:15
	2/16 No School

## Looking ahead:

READING	WALK TO READ. PLEASE BRING A SNACK.
LANGUAGE	WE WILL CONTINUE LEARNING ABOUT WRITING COMPLETE SENTENCES, ABBREVIATIONS, CONTRACTIONS, AND PROOFREADING SENTENCES.
MATH	WE WILL CONTINUE TO WORK ON SUBTRACTION WITHIN 20. CONTINUE TO WORK ON MATH FACTS AT HOME.
SCIENCE	WE WILL CONTINUE LEARNING ABOUT PROPERTIES OF MATERIALS.
SPELLING	CONTINUE TO PRACTICE SPELLING WORDS AT HOME EACH NIGHT.



#### Mission Statement

The mission of Central City
Public Schools is to educate,
challenge, and prepare
students with lifelong skills for
the world around them.

